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English
Writing
Children will continue to practise using punctuation appropriately, 
and remembering spaces between words. Children will be writing a 
new adventure for ‘Traction Man’ based on the book by Mini Grey. 
We will talk about adjectives and how they can develop their 
writing. 
Reading
We will be building up comprehension skills, focussing on prediction, 
inference and vocabulary. 
Handwriting:
We will complete the ‘one armed robot’ family: k,b,p,r and then 
begin  the ‘curly caterpillar’ family: c,a,d,e,s,g
Spellings:
We will be looking at correct spelling of tricky words taught so far. 
These will be on the homework sheets each week but by the end of 
term all children should be able to spell: you, have, like, some, 
come, what, when, there, said, little, one

Maths
Unit 1: Place value within 20: We will 
partition teen numbers into tens and ones, 
using a range of counting resources. 
Unit 2: Addition and subtraction within 20: 
We will be adding and subtracting using 
counters and then number lines to count on 
and count back. 
Unit 3: Place Value within 50: Building on 
what has been learned in unit 1, we will be 
partitioning numbers to 50, using tens and 
ones. 
Unit 4:  
Length, height, mass and volume: We will 
be measuring and comparing. 

Art & Design 
Design 
Technology
Design Technology: We 
will be learning about 
ways to join materials 
whilst making puppets. 
Art: Our unit of work will 
focus on creating 
sculptures using paper in 
different ways. 

Science
Animals,including 
humans: In these two 
units of work, we will be 
identifying and classifying 
animals and learning 
about diet and habitats 
before moving on to 
learning about human life 
cycles and characteristics. 

Music
We will begin by 
learning about pitch and 
tempo and how they can 
vary within pieces of 
music. In the second half 
term we will be learning 
about classical music 
and the instruments 
which play different 
pieces. 

History 
Geography
History Our unit will focus on 
how toys have changed 
within living memory and 
how to use resources from 
Worthing Museum to support 
our work. 
Geography We will be 
learning about weather 
systems. 

Religious 
Education
Why do we wear special 
clothes? We learn to 
recognise and understand 
how our clothes can reflect 
community and belonging. 
Does giving up something 
help you to be a better 
person? 
We learn about Lent. 

Learning for Life
Safety and the Changing body 
We learn how to respond in 
different situations such as 
what to do if lost and how to 
call the emergency services. 
Citizenship We will be learning 
about: the importance of rules 
and have an introduction to 
democracy. 

Phonics
We will continue with 
Phase 5 alternative 
pronunciations and begin 
to look at ‘Alien words’ for 
the Phonics Screening 
Check.  We will also be 
learning to read and spell 
‘tricky words’ and build up 
our reading fluency. 

PE
Gymnastics: We will be 
learning about travelling 
in different ways across a 
range of equipment. 
Dance: We will be learning 
some partner dances. 
Games: We will be 
travelling with the ball, 
changing direction with 
accuracy and coordination. 

Computing
In the first half term we 
will learn to programme a 
beebot using simple 
commands. In the second 
half term children will 
Using labels to put objects 
into groups and labelling 
these groups. Children will 
be able to answer 
questions about data.

Curriculum Map

believe
achieve
succeed


